

Name :

10

Listening 1 (Items 1-5)

(2 ½ marks)

You are going to hear five short texts about how to **spend your free time**. Match the pictures with the texts. For each text, shade in the bubble ☐ under the correct option.

A.



B.



C.



D.



E.



F.



Pictures

Text	A	B	C	D	E	F
1.	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐
2.	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐
3.	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐
4.	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐
5.	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐



Listening 2 (Items 6-10)

(2 ½ marks)

You are going to hear **a talk** about **Ainu**.

For each item, shade in the bubble ☐ next to the correct option.

6. The Ainu live in

☐ Hokkaido

☐ Hiroshima

☐ Hitachi

7. The people in this island have hair.

☐ straight

☐ short

☐ wavy

8. The Ainu were in Japan seven years.

☐ hundred

☐ thousand

☐ million

9. The Japanese brought new to Ainu villages.

☐ diseases

☐ culture

☐ inventions

10. The young Ainu speak.....

☐ Ainu

☐ English

☐ Japanese

5

Reading 1 (Items 1-5)

(2 ½ marks)

Match the four texts on the left with the texts in the box. Shade in the bubble ☐ under the correct option.

1. Proteins give you energy and help you to grow.
2. Rainforests have lots of trees grow close together.
3. During the holidays, I like to stay at home.
4. Ibn Sina was a great Islamic thinker and inventor.
5. Elephants are the biggest animals in the world.

- | |
|---|
| A. I feel happy by watching TV and playing computer games. |
| B. He discovered many diseases and invented medicines for them. |
| C. You can find them in fish, meat, chicken, nuts, beans, eggs and milk. |
| D. There are two kinds of elephants, the African and the Indian. |
| E. It is made of millions of computers that are joined together in different ways |
| F. They are hot wet places where there is a lot of rain all through the year. |

Text

	A	B	C	D	E	F
1.	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐
2.	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐
3.	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐
4.	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐
5.	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐

Reading 2 (Items 6-10)**(2 ½ marks)***Read the text. Then complete the task.*

Dear Anna

I'm sorry I haven't written to you earlier but I have been very busy. As you know , I left home in April and I travelled by train to Britain. The journey wasn't very nice because the weather was not good.

The language school here is very good and I really enjoy my classes. We work every morning from nine to one o'clock. In the afternoon there are some interesting group activities. I saw many nice places here. I'm staying with a family who are very kind to me. There are other students staying here, too. I've met lots of students from different countries. In the evenings we usually go to a coffee shop

The course finishes in June. I don't know exactly what I'll do in the summer. I think I'll stay here in Britain for July. What about you? Please write to me soon.

Best wishes

Maria

For each question, write a short answer (**not more than FOUR WORDS**).

6. Where did Maria travel?

7. Why didn't she like the journey?

8. Who is she staying with ?

9. Where do they go in the evenings?

10. When will the course finish?

5